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Mayor Gillmor

Santa Clara City Council
1500 Warburton

Santa Clara, CA

April 5, 2019
Dear Mayor Gillmor and City Council,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I am resigning as an Historical and Landmarks
Commissioner (HLC), effective today.

I am proud of the work that the HLC has performed over the time I’ve served. [ am
likewise proud that our Commission works very well together accomplishing the goals
we’ve set forth while contemplating new and exciting ventures. It is with some sadness
that I say goodbye. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be a part of such a
dedicated group of Commissioners. ‘

I am just as grateful for the opportunity to now serve on the Planning Commission. I
would like to extend my thanks to all for your support during the appointment process. I
look forward to fulfilling my duties and obligations on another level, serving my beloved
hometown.

Nancy Biagini

Santa Clara, CA 95050






